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Ashby calls for Update to Truth in Caller ID Act;
Businesses shouldn’t be able to mislead consumers with fake area codes

St. Louis, MO, July, 2024 — Blake Ashby, the Better Party's candidate for MO's 1st
Congressional District, called for an update of the Truth in Caller ID Act to require commercial
calls to include accurate origination information.

“Almost every week, I receive a call that starts with a small lie,” noted Ashby. “The caller ID
shows 314, but when I answer the person isn’t in St. Louis, or often even in the United States.”
Congress passed the Truth in Caller ID act in 2009, but its vagueness still allows commercial
companies to provide misleading call origination information to increase the chances of
consumers picking up the phones. Ashby believes we need to change the law to specify that all
commercial calls must provide accurate call origination information, including if the call
originates from outside the U.S.

“An important role of our government is as the Guarantor of Claims” said Ashby. “Our ongoing
discussion on the role has caused our government to stop doing the things it needs to do to
maintain a civil society and ensure a functioning economy.” Ashby noted that people hoped for
big changes to improve our society, but more often positive change is the cumulative impact of
hundreds or thousands of smaller improvements like this.

About Blake Ashby
Ashby, a former Councilperson of Ferguson Missouri, is a successful entrepreneur and consultant with a
long track record of volunteerism, and has deep roots in the district. While on Ferguson City Council, he
pushed for consensus and common ground. He truly believes that more connects us than separates us.
He is running in the 1stDistrict to push back against the hyper-partisanship and anger which is harming
our country, embodied by Rep. Cori Bush. For more information about Blake Ashby, visit blakeashby.org
or find him on Facebook/Blake for Change.

About the Better Party
The Better Party was created in Missouri to provide reasonable ballot access for independent political
candidates at all levels of government. The Party will make it easier for independent candidates in
Missouri to get on the ballot. As a result, Missouri voters will have more options when selecting who will
represent them in government. The Better Party is running two candidates in this election, Jared Young
running for Senate and Blake Ashby running for Congress. www.betterpartymo.com
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